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Pupil Premium  

Have your personal circumstances changed?  
Are you unemployed, long term sick or a single parent?  
If you are in receipt of any of the following :-  

 Universal credit (provided you have a net income of 
£7,400 or less)  

 Income support  

 Income-based job seeker allowance 

 Support under Part IV of the Immigration and Asylum 
Act 1999 

 The guaranteed element of state pension credit  

 Child tax credit, provided that you are not also           
entitled to working tax credit and have an annual 
gross income of £16,190 or less  

you may be entitled to Pupil Premium support. This does 
NOT affect any of your benefits but allows the school to 
access extra funding for your child, to support them with 
visits and any curriculum needs they may have. It also 
entitles them to a free school meal which you may or 
may not wish to take up. Please contact Mrs Fitzgerald 
or follow the link below if you think you may be eligible: 
https://www.eastsussex.gov.uk/educationandlearning/
schools/school-life/meals/free/  

Hurray for the House Captains of 2021  
 

Last week, we held elections for House Captains, with              
the interested candidates pitching for the coveted role.             
Hugely important, the House Captains are role models,          
responsible for representing their House team at school 
events and showcasing the skills and characteristics that            
we are so very proud of in our children.  They also help          
Mrs Hudson with our celebration assembly each Friday.          

So without further ado, we are delighted to announce that 
our new House Captains for 2021 are: 

 

 Exceat - Lucy Cheetham 
Cuckmere - Dakota Kane 

Windover - Isobel Douthwaite 
 

 Congratulations to our wonderful House Captains of 
2021! We wish them well in their new and exciting role 

Covid-19 

Please help us continue to protect the school community. 

If your child has any Covid-19 symptoms they must not be 
sent to school and should have a PCR test.                       

If the PCR is negative your child can return to school. 

Any parent/carer who has had a positive test or                      
is displaying symptoms of Covid-19 must not attend                 

the school. 

If you enter the school building for any reason you must 
wear a face covering. 

Welcome Back 
It is so lovely to see all the children back and to welcome several new children, including Pearl Class!  

The children have all been wonderful and have settled really well.   
 

This term’s events ……. 

Friday 24th September  First aid training (all classes) 
Monday 27th September Celebrating European Day of Languages 
Tuesday 28th September Harvest assembly led by Sapphire Class (2.30pm) 
Friday 1st October  Flu vaccinations 
Friday 1st October  World Smile Day 
Tuesday 5th October  Dogs Trust visit 
Tuesday 5th October  Reading, Phonics & Spelling Q & A session for parents (16:30 to 17:30) - remote 
Tuesday 12th October  Parent consultations - face to face 
Monday 18th October   Open classroom  
Tuesday 19th October  Tempest - individual photos 
Wednesday 20th October Parent consultations - remote 
Friday 22nd October  Don Pasquale at Glyndebourne - Emerald Class 
Friday 22nd October  Last day of term 

Parking 

When parking outside school please be considerate of 
the local residents and do not park across drive ways. 
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